
 

SPRING TERM 2 2025 

 Welcome Back! We hope you've had a lovely half term break! 

For our topic this term, we will be taking part in a range of creative 
activities relating to Spring, Mother’s Day and Easter. The role play area will 

be transformed into a veterinary surgery where the children can enjoy 
pretending to be vets, making animals better, with their peers! We will be 
spending more time outdoors now the evenings are getting lighter, taking 
part in physical activities and games. Indoors the children will continue to 

have access to creative/craft activities such as Hama-beads, painting, board 
games and time to practise our times tables on TT Rockstars.  

Please do remind your children that there is an opportunity to complete their 
homework at the homework station should they require it. 

IMPORTANT NOTICES  

 

Please look out for our emails and invoices  from ‘Nursery In A Box’ which 
will keep you up to date with all Rockets information.  

Please check your invoices and bookings. If there are any problems or 
amendments please contact Miss K Fletcher on 01926 423404 opt. 3 or 
email rockets@welearn365.com. Please let Miss Fletcher know any 
amendments to your bookings for this half term. 

Collection times 

Please ensure you collect your child on time from Rockets and let us know 
if you are running late.  

As per our handbook if you arrive after your booked pick-up hour you will 
be charged until the following hour. After 6pm you will receive a late 
charge of £4 per 5mins late.  

Bookings 

If you have booked your child’s place for the half term you will be charged 
for your booking even if you are unable to use it, unfortunately this is 
Rockets policy. If you require an extra session, this will need to be 
requested via email on the Friday the week before at the latest due to 
staff ratios being adhered to. We do not accept bookings on the day 
unless its an emergency. Of course we appreciate a lot of our parents 
require wrap around care and we do try our best to accommodate when 
we are able and given notice, this is why we encourage all parents to book 
spaces as soon as possible.  

  

 

 

 

SNACK MENU 
 

Week 1 - Toast with/without jam 

Week 2 - Ham/cheese wraps 

Week 3 - Hot dogs 

Week 4 - Cheese and crackers 

Week 5 - Scones with/without jam 

Week 6 - crumpets 

Week 7 - Toast with/without cheese 

Fresh fruit, carrot and cucumber sticks will 
be offered daily. 

An allergen list is displayed in the corridor. 

HOW TO GET IN TOUCH 

Clapham Terrace Primary School 

Clapham Terrace  

Leamington Spa 

CV31 1HZ 

Telephone: 01926 423404 opt. 3 

Email: rockets@welearn365.com 

Website: www.claphamterrace.info 

NOTICE BOARD 

We update our notice boards in the Rockets 
corridor every half term informing you of all 

the fun activities your child will have the 
opportunity to take part in daily/weekly. 
Please ask if you would like to see more 

detailed plans. 

Please could we ask that Rockets 
Parents do NOT use the staff car park 
for dropping off and collecting children 

from Rockets as a health and safety 
precaution.  

Please ask any member of staff in Rockets 
and we will all be happy to let you know 

how your child/children have been and what 
activities they have been taking part in 

during their time at Rockets. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Construction time 

Quiet time, Reading for pleasure! 

Breakfast Club  

Enjoying cereal and toast  

Physical play on the trim trail 

Creating hamma beads.  Practicing our dance moves together! 



“ I enjoy making bracelets” 

 

“ I like making hamma beads!” 

 

“ I like doing TT Rockstars on the laptop!” 

 

“ I love going on the trim trail” 

 

“ I like playing with my friends with the 

lego!” 

 

“The  football pitch is the best!” 

We thought it would be nice to share with you some of the 
positive feedback we have received from the children that 

attend Rockets! 


